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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear West Berkshire council,
 
I would like to strongly object to the proposed extension of Thatcham.
 
I feel there are large components of the plan which are completely unsound.
 
I also feel the negative impact of this development would be huge. There is already a huge
amount of congestion on the roads in the surrounding areas not to mention the pressure on
other local facilities, examples being the hospitals in Reading and Basingstoke, and more housing
would only make this problem worse.
 
I feel it is very important to keep Upper Bucklebury and other villages surrounding Thatcham
separated from the urban sprawl of Thatcham to maintain their rural character and protect the
quality of life enjoyed by their residents.
 
Best regards,
Oli Brooke,

 
 
 




